









NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING


[bookmark: _GoBack]	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT the Board of Trustees of the Village of Nassau, Rensselaer County, New York will hold a Public Hearing at the Village Hall of the Village of Nassau at 40 Malden Street, Nassau, New York, on September 9, 2020 at 8:00 p.m.
The Village Board will hear public comments re; proposed transfer of $60,000 from account NY-01-0525-0009 Water Main Improvements Capital Account to 8340.4 Transmission/Distribution CE, and $50,000 from NY-0525-0008 Streets Reconstruction Capital Account to 5110.4 General Repairs CE to help pay for the balance of the Malden Street Project.

All persons interested shall have an opportunity to be heard.

						By Order of the Board of Trustees

						Melissa Turner-Bulan
						Village Clerk

Dated:   August 25, 2020
	

